
 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians, 

After seeing an increase of anti-social behaviour by young people over the last few months, I am 

asking for support from you over the bonfire period and beyond.  

Emergency services vehicles, buses and motor vehicles have been targeted over the last few 

months/days.  

As parents and guardians, you have an important and valued role to play. We need your support 

over the bonfire period.  Please make sure you know where and what your children are doing.  

Please encourage your children to act respectful towards the Emergency services and local 

community who are trying to support the police.  

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Rachel McKay  

PS 2770  

Bradford East NPT 

 

        
 

 
 
 

 


